
 
As an Andover resident I’d like to share my opinion on the proposed construction of a Dollar General in 
Andover. This is the last thing our town needs. Unhealthy food and cheap disposable products are bad 
for our bodies and our environment. Certainly we need more development on the Route 6 corridor, but 
not businesses which will exploit our community and destroy our rural character. 
Abby Cole 
Sent from my iPad 
 


